
Duffield Digest 

November has been a month full of wonderful things. As we visit 
classrooms we continue to see great things happening, for exam-

ple guided reading, math problem-solving, writing, and music just 
to mention a few.  
 

A huge thank you to our staff for preparing and organizing our Vir-
tual Remembrance Day.  
 
As we come upon December, please note that our grades 7-9 stu-

dents have begun their at-home learning for the upcoming weeks. 
The provincial measures are important, and they impact many of 
our students, families, and staff. We are working to ensure that 

our students stay connected with our school community, staff, and 
friends during this time. Teachers have their google classrooms 
ready and g-meet schedules have been posted. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher or the 
office staff and we will try to answer any concerns that you might 
have.  

 
Throughout the month of December we will have some spirit days, 
so please continue to check your email for upcoming events. Note 

that our last day of school before the Christmas break is December 
17th, there will not be classes on December 18th. 

 

Dianne Jewell 

DECEMBER 2020 

Dec 15th PAC Meeting 
@ 6PM 

Dec 21st to  
Jan 1st  

Jan 4th-8th K-9  
On line learning 

Jan 11th All students 
return to in 

class learning 

Report cards 
released to the 

Parent Portal 

Dec 1st 

Christmas Break 

Dec 18th NO SCHOOL 

Message from the Principal 


